
Town of Wilton
42 Main Street . P.O. Box 83 . Wilton, NH 03086

Phone: (603) 654-9451. Fax: (603) 654-6663

October 21, 2022

Daniel Goldner, Chairman
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21  South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301
puc@puc.nh.gov

Re: Notification of Formation of a Community Power Aggregation Committee

Dear Chairman Goldner,

I write to provide notice of the formation of the Town of Wilton's Community Power Aggregation Committee,
pursuant to RSA 53-E:6.

On November 1, 2021 the Wilton Select Board, the governing body of the Town of Wilton, voted unanimously
to create the Community Power Aggregation Committee.

Pursuant to Puc 2203.01, I am providing the required information about our Committee.

•    Primary contact for Committee: Kermit Williams, Chair, Board of selectmen, (603) 654-3299` Town
Hall, 42 Main Street, P.O. Box 83, Wilton, NH 03086

•    Contact ofmunicipal staffliaison to the committee: Nick Germain, Town
Administrator, wiltonta(tTZ).wiltonnh.gov, (603) 654-3299, Town Hall, 42 Main Street, P.O. Box 83,
Wilton, NH 03086

•    Designation of persons who are authorized to request aggregated usage information from the
utility pursuant to Puc 2203.02: Nick Germain. Town Administrator. wiltonta@\viltonnh.gov

•    URL of committee webpage:
httos://www.wiltonnh.gov/government/boards  and  committees/community  Power  aggregation  commi
ttee

Sincerely,

cfilfr,,..--:,`-,-c-

Nick Germain
Tour Administrator



CC:

Office of the Consumer Advocate of NH: ocalitigation@,oca.nh.gov
Department      of     Energy:      cnei.qv-infottDenerHy.nh.Eov      Eversource:      daryush.don}'a\'i@eversource.com,
SupplierservicesNH(fi)eversource.com, .Conl


